
Pediatric behavioral emergencies class

The Emergency Medical Services department at North Platte Community College will sponsor
a “Pediatric Behavioral Emergencies” continuing education class from 9 a.m.-noon on Saturday,
July 31. 

  

The class will meet in room 102 of the W.W. Wood Building on the North Campus of the
college. 

  

During the class, several case studies will be presented by an instructor that has had direct
contact with the cases. 

  

This class will fulfill national registry refresher requirements either in the behavioral or pediatric
topics.

  

This class is offered in conjunction with the State of Nebraska EMS Division at no cost to the
attendee.

  

For more information, contact Karen Bowlin at (308) 535-3636 or bowlink@mpcc.edu.
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